
 

 

September 10th, 2025 

 

Dear Municipal or Civic leader:   

Lycoming County is seeking projects that enhance water quality to include in its application to the PA 

Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) for Countywide Action Plan (CAP) funds.  Applications 

are due to the County on Tuesday, September 30th.  

Eligible applicants include: Municipalities, Government entities, Non-profit and Community 

Organizations, Educational Institutions. Individuals are not eligible to apply. Projects must be located in 

Lycoming County. 

Water quality improvements consist of best management practices (BMPs) that remedy stormwater 

runoff from urban and agricultural sources and/or stabilize unstable stream systems. Projects must 

demonstrate the ability to reduce phosphorous, nitrogen, and sediment pollution in our waterways. 

Application materials and additional information are enclosed and available at: 

https://www.lyco.org/Grants.  Selected applicants can anticipate a funding award notification from the 

County in January 2026. 

Please contact me at 570-329-4761 or nmcarter@lyco.org should you have any questions or to discuss 

your project.    

Sincerely, 
 
 
Nikki Carter, 
GIS Analyst/Environmental Planner 
Lycoming County Planning and Community Development 
Nmcarter@lyco.org 
570-329-4761 
 

https://www.lyco.org/Grants
mailto:Nmcarter@lyco.org

